
What we’ve been up to! 

After a long, cold winter we could not wait for spring and all its beautiful chang-
es. We wrapped up the season with some very exciting activities. Due to popular 
demand, we paid a special visit to TCBY for frozen yogurt and delicious top-
pings on national yogurt day! We celebrated a week full of love for Valentine’s 
Day with baking, art, talks about emotions and friendships, and a pizza party! If 
you’re looking for some new dance moves just stop in during one of our parties. 
Our group really knows how to get a party started! 
 

New community outings included a shopping trip to everyone's favorite store, 
Target! They browsed the store for items of interest and made sure to stay with-
in budget with the help of staff. Participants were so eager to share their pur-
chases with friends and family. Another first was a visit to the batting cages. 
Who knew we had such great baseball players in our group! Both trips were a 
huge success and participants are already requesting to go back to both. 
 

Meeting up with our friends from Brick and Eatontown has become a monthly 
must. We met up for a mall scavenger hunt and enjoyed lunch together at the 
food court. The fun continued as we invited our friends to take part in our very 
own winter games. We had a great time participating in relay races, dance offs, 
hockey, and eating lunch together! Finally, together we became chefs for the 
day at OMG! Make Your Own Pizza. Participants from all three locations took 
pleasure in making their own pizza and joined in on some karaoke fun. It’s so 
awesome to see our groups keeping their friendships going strong.  
 

At PrimeTime Center we are always working to develop and improve partici-
pants’ independence. This season we will be focusing on cooking and kitchen 
skills. In addition to our weekly cooking for lunch, we will be reviewing and 
preparing quick and easy snacks as a small group activity one to two times per 
week. These snacks will not require the use of a stove or an oven. Instead, par-
ticipants will work to improve their use of simpler kitchen tools such as a toast-
er, microwave, can opener, blender, and measuring cups. We have slowly start-
ed incorporating these activities and have seen great interest from the partici-
pants! The goal is to have them create a snack cookbook. We can’t wait to share 
the end results with you! 
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¶ State Theatre                 

¶ Liberty State Park picnic

   

Check monthly calendar 

for continued updates 

 

Spring 2018 

     PRIMETIME CENTER  
Carteret Campus  

Upcoming Events 

 Check out and like our pictures on  


